BUILDING PROJECT UPDATE

The P. C. C. met on Monday 22™ to consider signing the contracts relating to the
Building Project.

We have decided to proceed — unanimously (that's 20 out of 20 votes in favour.)
Although we have a strong and robust Business Plan it is dependant on Grants
coming in, a realistic amount of congregational giving and the sale of both houses
owned by the Church (which provide income to the church).

"Courage is not the absence of fear, but rather the judgement that something
else is more important than fear”

The best estimate to start building on site is 5" November and on Sunday the 4%
of November we will have one service at 10 am where we will have part of that

time in the area between us and McColls where the new extension will be. Please
try to be there as we dedicate the ground, our future ministries in that place and

our prayers and efforts over the next few months.
We strongly believe this is right for the future of St Andrews in Starbeck.

PLEASE BE PART OF IT.




